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From: 
Sent: Friday, November 26, 2010 11:59 AM 
To: Kathleen Almond 
Cc: Kathleen Almond 
Subject: comments for english exam 
 
Dear Kathleen, 
 first of all, Thank you very much for giving chance to share my views with 
you. 
 
As being g=final year student, I would like to say that my uniersity( Flinders 
University) has been very successful for giving he best knowledge to all 
students.My 2 years of journey as a students has given me good knowledge of 
nursing programme whic also include language assessment. 
 
I believe that if we have pass our study from english speaking country then we 
dont need to give any language exam after finishing study successfuly. 
 
our english has been tested from university.It is really very stressful for me 
to stop my future here just because of one english exam though i have passed 
all exams from university. 
 
Australia has  multicultural sicoiety and if a person is able to communicate 
with others from their fields such as  with patients and nursing staff , then 
it is unjustice for them to rely on language test after finishing study. 
 
 I believe that u will think seriously about this matter because it is my 
trust that i will get honest result from Australian government. 
 
Thanks 
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